James D Jensen D.M.D., M.S.



Philip A. Jensen, D.D.S., M.S.

Dear Patients and Families,

Our patients' health is of utmost importance to our practice. Please be assured that we are taking all necessary precautions to uphold our high standards of cleanliness in our office. In addition to our regular sterilization routines, please be advised that due to the recent, widespread outbreak of the *Coronavirus (COVID-19)*, we are taking extra precautions to protect our patients and staff. As a result of this recent concern, we ask the following:

- 1. Please call the office to reschedule if the patient or any family member is sick with fever, cough or shortness of breath. If you do come in for your appointment and are sick, we will reschedule your appointment.
- 2. We ask that everyone use hand sanitizer upon entering our office.
- 3. You will notice our staff wiping down all surfaces multiple times throughout the course of the day, particularly high-touched surfaces in the waiting room, restroom, and door handles.
- 4. If you have traveled recently to China, Iran, Italy, South Korea or any other high risk travel destinations, please notify our staff.

We understand these precautions may cause some inconvenience. Thank you, in advance, for your understanding and cooperation in maintaining the safety of our patients, families, and staff. We hope that everyone stays safe and healthy!

Dr. Philip Jensen, Dr. James Jensen and Staff